
THE UNDER SECRETARY OF 

HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE 
WASHINGTON 

October 29, 1965 

Dear Dr . Berry: 

This will acknowledge your letter of October 7 
which you personally delivered to me . 

I have been in contact with the Public Health 
Service , and we are going to suggest your name for 
inclusion on one of the important advisory committees 
on health . 

We are gnateful for your suggestions . I look forward 
to continuing to cooperate with you. 

Sincerely yours , 

Under Secretary 

Dr . Leonidas H. Berry 
President 
National Medical Association, Inc . 
412 East 47th Street, No . 26 
Chicago , Illinois 


